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Newsletter #9        Wednesday, May 6, 2015  

Dear Parents,  

 For the past many years we have had volunteers serving the school community at the crosswalk 

at the front of the school.  Mrs. Hilton, Mrs. Takama and Mr. Taggar have been there day in, day out, 

ensuring that your children  cross 74th Avenue safely before and after school.  

 There will be a time when both of them will be unavailable to perform this duty.  Their children 

or grandchildren will no longer be attending Chimney Hill.  We need your help!  Please consider giving 

some time to the school to be a crossing guard, either before school, after school or both.  This is an 

important job, so any help you can offer will be greatly appreciated.  If you are willing to volunteer, 

please complete the attached form and return it to the school by this Friday, May 8th.  Thank you.
      

     Sincerely,  

     C.S. Baldry 

  

Upcoming Dates 

¶ Thurs., May 7th           
9:00 - 10:15 a.m.  

Speech Fest. 

¶ Sat., May 9th -  Gr. 7ôs 

Garage Sale & Carnival 

¶ Mon., May 11th -          
7:30 - 2:30 PAC       

Clothing Drive 

¶ Tues., May 12th -  Gr. 4s 
Instrumental Music   

Festival at Bell Centre 

¶ May 13th -   May 15th -   

Gr. 6s to Camp Zajac 

¶ Mon., May 18th - Victoria 

Day (School Closed) 

¶ Mon., May 25th - PRO-D 

(School Closed) 

Crosswalk Volunteers  

 

   Yes, I will volunteer  before school as a crossing guard  

 

   Yes, I will volunteer after school as a crossing guard  

 

I can volunteer on the following days:  (Please circle days available)  

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays  Fridays  

 

 

              

                                        Name      Phone #  

Antibullying Presentation  

Presented by the PAC and facilitated by the BC 

School Teachers Federation this presentation will 

cover the definition and the cycle of bullying and 

the signs to watch for if your child is being bullied.  

Parents will also learn & share strategies for bully-

proofing children and schools:  

Date:  Wednesday, May 27th  

Time:  7:00 -   8:30 P.M.  

Place: School Library  

http://www.sd36.bc.ca/chimneyhill/
http://www.sd36.bc.ca/chimneyhill/


 Grade 7 Garage Sale/Carnival -  Saturday, May 9th  

 To help with the cost of year end fieldtrips, our grade 7 students are holding a garage sale 

this Saturday, May 9th.   

 We are in need of donations  such as toys, books, games, small appliances,  etc.  Donations can 

be dropped off this Friday, May 8 th  anytime     between 7:30 a.m. -  5:00 p.m. 

 We hope you will bring your families out to enjoy the hamburgers, popcorn, freezies, cotton 

candy, bouncy castle, games and  face painting!  

 Thank you for supporting our Grade 7s  

 

 

 

 

Grade 5 Boys & Girls Basketball  

 We had 45 boys and girls participate in grade 5 basketball this year.  Their 

Playday was highly      successful and we greatly enjoyed coaching these students, and we are looking forward 

to coaching them in grades 6 and 7.  Thank you to Mr. Mohammed and Mr. Baldry for coaching this year.  

 

 
Boysõ Team 

Sajid Akbari  

Manraj Dhillon  

Sanraj Gill  

Jagbir Sandhu  

Navraj Sandhu  

Gavin Bansal 

Zamir Dheenshaw 

Ryley Rise 

Aiden Stock  

Sajjan Bains  

Sahib Bhullar  

Navraj Dhanda  

 

Sharwn Dhanda 

Jovan Gill  

Jaden Narain  

Faizan Saheed 

Gurek Sran  

Nathan Thiessen  

Akaaljot Dhadda  

Satpreet Dhadda  

John Paul Junatas  

Jovan Lally  

Taran Mann 

Karmveer Rai 

Manvir Rai  

Dylan Samra 

 

Girlsõ Team 

Angela Aquino 

Sanjana Duhra  

Madison Park 

Bhavna Taggar 

Kelly Tran  

Jessica Dosanjh  

Jasmeen Hans 

Grace Holloway 

Keerat Jhangria  

Maya Oza 

 

Harleen Dhaliwal  

Harleen Dhillon  

Anaya Jhutti 

Amrita Kahlon 

Balreet Kang 

Ashleen Naidu 

Rupa Sidhu 

Megan Stangret 

Jeevan Taggar 

Anna Tran 



 

The Surrey Food Bank  

 Our grade 7 classes went on a fieldtrip to the Surrey 

Food Bank last month and here are two short stories sharing 

Gr. 5/6 Chimney Hill Badminton  

 The grade 5/6 badminton 

team ended a successful season by 

coming in 1st  place at their playday.   

 As a finale, the   badminton team   

challenged their parents to a mini game fol-

lowed by ice cream.  A great time was had by 

all. 

 
Chimney Hill/Mexico 

Cultural Exchange  

 Once again, 

Chimney Hill was pleased 

to have parents and  

students from our 

school represent us in 

Mexico City.   

 We look forward 

to hosting a group here 

next year!  


